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            November 1, 2016 
 
 Pensco Trust 

Gary Bahlkow 
  
 

Re:  42 Lafayette Street, Portland, Maine 
  

   
Dear Mr. Bahlkow: 
 
    Abatement Professionals Corporation (APC) is providing you with the asbestos bulk testing  
results for the samples collected at 42 Lafayette Street, Portland, Maine from the complete building survey 
which was conducted by Kris Rickett.   
  
APC collected 30 samples of suspect building materials.  The materials sampled ranged from floorings, to 
wall materials to ceiling materials.  
 
The MDEP Chapter 425 and USEPA has minimum sampling requirements for asbestos 
building material investigations, the requirements are as follows; 
 
 
   The bulk samples were collected with standard sampling protocols, properly packaged, maintained 
and shipped to EMSL Labs, South Portland, Maine  for analysis Report of Bulk Material via EPA Method 
600/R-93/116 Polarized Light Microscopy.           

 
 
 
            

The bulk samples analysis indicates that the structure has NO regulated asbestos containing  
building materials in the following forms; 

 
Asbestos 
Materials 

Location % Asbestos Regulated 

B-2A Floor 
Tile 

1st floor kitchen- 2nd 
layer down 

1.2 % asbestos Yes 

B-5A 
linoleum 

1st floor bathroom 31.1 % asbestos Yes 

    
    
    

          
             ( See attached bulk sampling summary for more detailed information) 
 
 

The bulk sample analysis indicates that there are detectable levels of asbestos were found in the building 
materials tested. Should any additional suspect building materials be found during any 
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             of the demolition/renovation work, the work should immediately stop until additional sampling 
             can be conducted. 
 
             We appreciate the opportunity to service your asbestos testing needs, should you require 
             Further bulk or air quality sampling please feel free to contact us at any time. 
 
             Very truly, 
 
 
 
 
           Kris Rickett  
           Vice President 
 
  


